
Garlinge Primary School and Nursery PTFA 
 

NON UNIFORM DAY 
 

Friday 23rd June 2017 
 

Wednesday 14th June 
 

It’s time to start planning your outfit for non-uniform day! All we ask, in exchange 
for the opportunity for the children to wear what they want, is that you provide a 

donation for the summer fair tombola on Saturday 24th June. 
 

Children can come to school on Friday 23rd June in non-school uniform. Please ensure that they 
are wearing sensible footwear, ideally trainers. All donations for the tombola prizes will be 
collected in the playground before school.  
 
All donations should be new, unopened and in date please. Bottles, toiletries, gift items, 
jewellery, food, any new toys, games, puzzles, books, sweets… etc  
 
More ways to get involved... 
As the fair draws closer there are lots more ways we need you to get involved to make sure that 
this fair is the biggest and best ever, and that we raise much needed funds to support our 
school. 
 
We still need lots more helpers on the day in order for us to run all the stalls and events that we 
have planned! 
Email us at ptfa.garlinge@gmail.com  

 
Thank you 

Ted Watt-Ruffel 
 
PTFA Chairperson 
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